

MIDDLE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER, 1995.

GRADE SEVENS AND THE ESL STUDENTS GO TO THE MOVIES:

Hallowe'en afforded us the opportunity offered by Bruce Saunders, father of Paul and founder of Movie Monday at the Eric Martin Pavilion, to see the 1929 black and white version of "Frankenstein" with Boris Karloff as the monster. Two of the three classes have studied the novel. To have such a venue available to us, and to see what Hollywood in 1929 perceived the 1840s to be like led to considerable classroom discussion, as did student perceptions of mental health and the kind of a hospital the Eric Martin Pavilion is. Thank you very much, Bruce Saunders.

- English Department

